Imagine Schools Chancellor Campus

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Please be informed of the process for requesting transportation for your student(s) for the 2019-2020 school year. If you fall into any of the following categories you must submit a transportation request by completing an online application with our transportation vendor, A&S Transportation.

- My student(s) currently ride a bus at Imagine Schools Chancellor Campus, but I have a new student(s) enrolling for the 2019-2020 school year.
- My student(s) are new to Imagine Schools Chancellor Campus for the 2019-2020 school year.
- My student(s) currently ride a bus at Imagine Schools Chancellor Campus but our home address has recently changed.

If your student(s) are currently on a waitlist you do not need to complete a new transportation request. Your place on the waitlist is determined by your original application date.

Existing riders with a change of address, new siblings of existing riders, and students on the 2019-2020 waitlist will be given priority. Other available seats will be assigned on a first come, first served basis. Once the bus is filled, you will be placed on a waitlist.

Please visit the A&S Transportation website below to request transportation for the 2019-2020 school year.

http://www.aandstransportation.com/CHANC2019.php

The website will be available and accepting transportation requests from 05/01/2019 through 06/01/2020.

A&S Transportation will use the information you provide to confirm eligibility, route and complete bus assignments. When your student(s) have been assigned a bus and a route, this information will be provided to you via e-mail, for those with an e-mail address on file, and via mailed postcard for those that don't. You will receive your bus assignment at least two weeks prior to the first day of school.

If you have any questions, please call the school at 561-585-1189 and speak with Mary Salas.

Thank you,

Mary Salas Transportation Coordinator Imagine Schools Chancellor Campus